
SB 797 appears to violate both the Second and Fifth Amendments to the Constitution of the United 
States. 
 
Requiring an individual to get permission from the state to keep and bear arms is obviously in direct 
conflict with the Second Amendment in that it infringes that right with an encumbrance to the state. 
 
Defaulting to automatic prevention of the act of consummation of a purchase contract between an 
individual and a seller with no proof of criminal action or intent is clearly denying that individual the 
right of due process, in conflict with the Fifth Amendment. 
 
No amount of new laws will prevent criminal action; for example: 
http://americanlookout.com/rms-gun-control-fail-san-bernardino-shooter/ 
 
All this bill will do is make it more difficult for law-abiding people to obtain firearms and place a further 
burden on the OSP, which agency RARELY takes action on failed background checks anyway. 
 
The public is not stupid, and we can see what you are doing. 
If civil disarmament is your intent, why don't you be honest -- come out and say so up front? 
 
Please oppose SB 797 on these grounds. 
 
Richard Nilsson 
Jacksonville, OR 
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